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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

To Cumberland Council

Ref: Development Application DA2023/0130

Name:
Address:
Email:

Mob:

As a concerned resident, | am writing to express my view regarding the above DA.

| strongly believe the purpose and chosen site are completely inappropriate for the following reasons: -

1) Too close o residential areas.

This type of DA should be as far away from residential areas as possible. Please consider other more
suitable locations for this purpose.

Regardless of controls being put in place, accidents and natural disasters will happen. We do not want any
of these type of incidents around residential areas.

2) Poor access to site.

Existing access to this site is already restricted and limited and further traffics will not help. Access paths are
only small local roads.

3) Further congestions to local traffic.
More traffics will add further congestions.

During blocked traffics, many waste trucks would be idling on local roads on route to site which is a health
concern. Many large trucks on small local roads is also a safety concemn.

4) Affect quality of life to residents

Large quantity of waste being moved through local roads emitting odour during transit and at rest which will
affect local air quality.

This type of operation can only reduce quality of life for local residents.

| urge the assessment panel to take the above concems into consideration.
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Regards,
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